
Your care is our priority 
This hospital participates in the National Surgical Quality 
Improvement Program (NSQIP). The NSQIP uses clinical  
data to understand and improve our performance and care.
We may contact you after your surgery to improve how we care for you. 

To learn more, visit ahs.ca/nsqip 

https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/scns/Page10644.aspx

